
 

GEORGE WEST INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
2021 REDISTRICTING PROJECT -- NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

REGARDING PROPOSED PLAN APPROVAL  
 

The George West Independent School District (“District”), by and through its governing body, 
the Board of Trustees (“Board”) of the District, will hold a public meeting at the following date, 
time, and location -- and at that meeting will consider final approval of a proposed redistricting 
plan for the redrawing and revision of the existing Board Member/Trustee boundary lines in 
conjunction with the District’s 2021 Redistricting Project (“Project”):   
 
DATE:  January 19, 2022 
TIME:  5:30 p.m. 
LOCATION: George West Independent School District 
  High School Student Activity Center 
  1013 Houston Street 
  George West, Texas 78022  
 
Copies of the proposed redistricting plan being considered for final approval by the Board at the 
scheduled meeting may be:  (1) inspected and copied at the office of the Superintendent, George 
West Independent School District, 913 Houston Street, George West, Texas 78022 (telephone 
361-449-1914); or (2) reviewed and downloaded at www.gwisd.us.   
 
Should you have questions regarding the scheduled public meeting, please contact the office of 
the Superintendent, George West Independent School District, 913 Houston Street, George West, 
Texas 78022 (telephone 361-449-1914).  The District encourages public participation regarding 
the redistricting process and invites the public to attend the scheduled meeting.  
 

 

http://www.gwisd.us/

